
 

The City Clerk’s Office is Moving! 
 

Effective February 6, 2023, the City Clerk’s Office is temporarily moving from City 
Hall to our Elections Support Facility at 800 E. 12th Street, near Broadway Blvd. and 
Euclid Ave., one street south of the Del Taco and Greyhound Bus Station. 

 

Find us online at https://www.tucsonaz.gov/clerks or email: 
cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov 

520-791-3221 or 520-791-4213 

  


